
 

URGENT NOTICE TO ALL CHEAM FIRST NATION VOTERS 

A potential postal strike is expected to begin on May 22, 2025. If you plan 
to vote by mail-in ballot for the Custom Election Code Referendum, you 
must mail your completed ballot package immediately to ensure it arrives 
on time and is counted. 

Ballots not received on time due to postal delays will not be counted. 

If the strike occurs and your ballot has not been mailed in time, you will be 
required to hand-deliver your ballot to either: 

• Fred Schiffner, Ratification Officer, or 

• Daphne Edwards at the Cheam Band Office. 

Your vote matters—please act now to ensure it is received. 

Sincerely, 
Fred Schiffner 
Ratification Officer 

 


